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EP.15.21 Report of Administrative Approvals at the October 13, 2014 meeting of the EPC. 
 
Graduate Programs 
 
Undergraduate Programs 
 
ENGR - Revise the BS in Mechanical Engineering - The department has recently created a new course ME 
270 - Design for Manufacturability, to replace the existing course ME 350 - Design for Manufacturability, 
which is currently required in the Mechanical Engineering Technical Core.  ME 270 is designed to cover the 
majority of the material in ME 350 and it will be taken by students in the sophomore or junior year of the 
curriculum.  The existing ME 350 course will be renamed and renumbered as ME 351 - Analysis of 
Manufacturing Processes and it will become an elective. 
 
Both the new course and the revisions to ME 350 have been approved and sent to the Registrar's Office for 
processing. 
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